

September 23, 2014

Mr. John Chadwick Interiors by John Chadwick 7 Park Avenue, Suite 14D New York, NY 10016

Re: Hallway Renovation Project at Trump Tower at City Center, White Plains, NY

Dear John:

Now that the renovation of our hallways has been completed, I write to thank you for a job exceedingly well done. From the outset of this project, the Board of Managers knew that it was going to be a very challenging undertaking to obtain the support and consent of our 212 unit owners. Of course, everyone has different ideas, opinions and tastes and to create a design that satisfied the vast majority of owners was almost an impossible mission. Well, you accomplished the impossible!

From our very first meeting in 2012, we could tell that you were a cut above the other designers we interviewed. Our Hallway Renovations Committee toured your projects in NYC and we found your creative designs to be exceptional and your tastes in line with ours. We were looking for hallways that would integrate the lobby of our building while incorporating our guiding principles of: tasteful design, understated elegance, durable materials, energy efficiency, minimized maintenance, neutral colors that would appeal to most owners and a finished project that would stand the test of time. Your design and the execution of the project achieved every one of these objectives. We are all delighted beyond our wildest expectations at the results.

Your design experience, your professionalism, your charming personality, your repeated willingness to go the extra mile and your ability to deal with difficult issues and difficult people in a friendly and constructive manner repeatedly confirmed our decision that we had chosen the right man for the job.

Please feel free to pass on this letter to prospective clients and add my name to the top of your list of references.

Best regards.

Very truly yours,

Alan M. Neiditch, Esq.

Board President